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	              Annual Admission Notice 2024/2025

	The following Annual Admission Notice has been prepared by the Board of Management, OLV Girls’ School in respect of the admission of students to the school for the school year 2023/2024. This notice was published on 15/01/2023.



	Number of available places in 2nd class:
	48

	Number of available places in Special Class(es):
	0



	A copy of Our Lady of Victories Girls’ Admission Policy is available at:
	· http://www.olvgns.ie/
· School office (for printed copy) 
· By emailing office@olvgns.ie


	An Application Form for admission to OLV Girls’ School is available from 23rd January 2023 at:
	· http://www.olvgns.ie/
· School office (for printed copy) 
· By emailing office@olvgns.ie 




	The school will commence accepting applications for admission on  
	22nd January 2024

	The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on  
	9th February 2024

	All applicants will be notified of an offer of a place or refusal of admission by:
	23rd February 2024

	Successful applicants must confirm their acceptance of an offer of admission to OLV Girls’ School in writing by:
	15th March 2024

	Please Note: Failure to accept an offer in writing to the school may result in the view that you do not wish to accept a place in the school for your daughter.
Note: The school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance with the school’s admission policy.
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